
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Bedford County Planning 
Commission meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, December 18, 2018 has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Planning 
Commission will be held on Tuesday, 
January 15, 2019 at 7:00 pm in the 
Boardroom of the County Administration 
Building 122 E. Main Street Bedford, 
Va. 
 
 


